From: Walker, Joel [mailto:walker.joel@aurora.aero]

Sent: Friday, November 06, 2015 9:50 AM

To: Behnam Ghaffari <Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov>

Cc: Haase, Carrie <haase.carrie@aurora.aero>; Washington, Thomas <Washington.Thomas@aurora.aero>
Subject: Re: FCC File No. 1112-EX-ST-2015

Ben,
We can exclude these channels if required or coordinate with the local agency to avoid conflicts via timing.

Regards,
Joel

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 6, 2015, at 08:03, Behnam Ghaffari <Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov> wrote
Mr. Walker,




The referenced frequency band 4940-4950 MHz is allocated to the public safety and first responders
operations and it is imperative to protect their services.
Would it be possible to exclude the 4940-4950 MHz from your STA?

Ben Ghaffari

Electronics Engineer

Experimental Licensing Branch
Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commission
Phone: (202) 418-7928

Fax: (202) 418-1918



